
NOTICE FOR 2023 BATCH INSPIRE SCHOLAR 
 

         Date: 02.05.2025 
 

INSPIRE Scholars of 2023 batch who have not uploaded their SBI passbook 
copy and other required documents on the INSPIRE web portal are requested to 
do so at the earliest. 

The web portal will remain open only until 10.06.2025. All submitted 
documents will be evaluated as per INSPIRE-SHE norms. 

No documents from 2023 batch scholars will be accepted after 10th June 
2025 and no further enquiries regarding this matter will be entertained. 

Note: Hard copies of documents will not be accepted. 
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